

RE. Ski Trip 2023 – Insurance Claim



18th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to you again with regards to the claim with Zurich for money lost on the Ski Trip.

As in our previous communication, we have claimed for the emergency documents, passport cost and additional trauma caused by the experience. As was the case in our last communication, the insurance company will not waive the £100 excess charge to make a claim per pupil that travelled.

We have not had any information back from the insurance company at this time but urge you to continue to purchase replacement passports so that you do not jeopardise any travel plans you and your families may have this year.

We will be in touch as soon as we hear from the insurance company. Please be assured that we 'chase' our claim regularly.

Yours sincerely,

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher











